Candlelight

Nearly 100 members of a local church gathered to hear the <Rector/Vicar> report on the church and share her vision for the future.


Five minutes into her report the lights went out.


She urged the audience to be calm. "I'm sure the electricity will be restored shortly. Please be patient."


A minute passed. People began to fidget. And then, from the audience, a woman said, "I have a candle here in my purse and some matches."


A moment later, a flame appeared and the darkness rushed away. A sense of calm returned. Soon after, the electricity was restored and light once again flooded the room.


Interestingly, the speaker had just mentioned the importance of endowments. Now, with her microphone working again, she resumed her presentation – but not with the planned script. She was wise enough to seize the moment and draw on their mutual experience of the darkness and the candle.


 "Endowments," she said, "are like candles. They provide light in the darkness of an uncertain future. They permit us to look ahead and plan with confidence. They shine rays of hope."


She talked about the perpetual flames of endowment funds and how they provide financial light for future generations. "You can create your own endowment and light a candle of hope. Future generations will benefit from your foresight."


The foregoing account is adapted from a true story. And though some of the details have been changed, it is entirely accurate to say that our endowments here at the church do help us plan prudently for the future. They are indeed candles aglow with promise.


One of the finest things you can do with part of your charitable giving is to light an endowment candle. You can do it now with cash or securities, or later through your will or a trust remainder. The paperwork is minimal compared to the satisfaction you will receive.


To learn more about <Church> endowment program, call Peter Pereira, Diocesan Treasurer.  He is available to talk with you in person or over the phone at 808-536-7776 x307 or by e-mail at PCPereira@EpiscopalHawaii.org.
NOTE TO CHURCH: Contact Peter to get more information on Endowments.
